
Dear Reception Parents, 

It’s time to start thinking about Christmas and in particular the Christmas Play!  This year 

it is called ‘A Bundle of Joy’. Gosling children will be performing a dance and singing a song 

with the theme of ‘Shepherds’ and Ducklings theme will be ‘Kings’. This year we will be 

filming our dances as year group bubbles and then putting the play together as a video.   

We would love your help in providing your child with a suitable costume. We are starting the 

filming from Monday 23rd November. Please could all costumes be in school on Friday 20th 

November in a named bag. If you have any problems, please come and speak to the class 

teachers.     

You can order costumes online but please also remember that you can make homemade 

costumes as well. If we film outside we will wear school shoes with the costumes.  

 

Goslings – Shepherd costume ideas: 

Large checked shirt / brown t-shirt 

Black / brown leggings or trousers 

Optional waistcoat / optional belt  

Tea towel for their head, tied on with a dressing gown tie 

(please do not bring in a shepherds hook!)  

 

Ducklings – King costume ideas: 

Black leggings / trousers 

Bright coloured t-shirts (you may wish to jazz up the t-shirt by sticking on gems or sequins) 

Optional cloak  

Crown / Home-made headband like a crown 

 

 

Thank you for your help  


